
    

First Announcement 

It gives me great pleasure, that at the name of Albanian Pediatric Society, to  inform you about 
the next meeting of J Project about PID,  which will take place on April 9th, 2010 in Tirana, 

Albania. 

We would kindly ask you, to make us known about your participation and presentation at your 

earliest convenience.   The subject matter of your presentation is flexible and left to your 

digression. As a guidance, we will be focusing as in previous meetings of J project in case 
presentations and discussions about Primary Immunodeficiency. Deadline for abstract submission 

is February 28th, 2010    

The organizing committee will be in will be in touch with you with further details of this event. 

The registration fee will be covered by us for each participant.  

Accommodation will be provided to all presenting authors.  

Contact numbers: Phone +35542349438, fax: +35542347430, e-mail: gkuli_lito@hotmail.com. 

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to your presence and contribution.  

We are looking forward to see you in Tirana. 

Prof. Asoc. Gjeorgjina Kuli-Lito 

President of Albanian Pediatric Society 

Department of pediatrics 

University Hospital Center” Mother Teresa” , Dibra street 370. 

Tirana, Albania 

 


